
 
 
 

Hello Parents and Carers! 
 
The code of conduct for adults is on our 
school website.  This outlines the 
expectations of all parents and visitors in 
school and information about the use of 
social media and making reference to 
staff, and the school itself.   
 
We want to make all parents, staff and 
children feel safe in and out of school, 
and the ethos of the school is supported 
by all. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Have a good weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Francis 

Diary Dates 
Wednesday 13th February 
Parent Drop In  
8.45am – 9.30am & 2.45pm –  3.15pm 
Thursday 14th February 
School Themed Lunch 
Friday 15th February 
Half Term  
Monday 25th February 
Children Back to School 
Tuesday 26th February  
Yr 5 – Trip to Think Tank 
Height, Weight & Hearing – Reception Children 
Wednesday 27th February 
Height, Weight & Hearing – Reception Children 
Friday 1st March 
Teachers Training Day 
Wednesday 27th March 
Yr 1- Trip to Umberslade Farm Park 
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How has your child’s class done 
this week? 

Rec 
Beech 93.9% 

Cherry 97.0% 

Year 
1 

Maple 96.9% 

Oak 91.4% 

Year 
2 

Sycamore 92.9% 

Willow 97.3% 

Year 
3 

Ash 94.3% 

Birch 90.3% 

Year 
4 

Cedar 97.3% 

Elm 97.7% 

Year 
5 

Hawthorn 95.5% 

Hazel 94.4% 

Year 
6 

Larch 95.5% 

Pine 91.9% 

COLMERS FARM PRIMARY 
SCHOOL 

Friday 8th February, 2019 

CELEBRATION 
ASSEMBLY 

Macie, Corey, Jack and Ellie in Year 3 
Myah, Freya, Lola and Mason in Year 4 

Lewis, Jack, Dylan and Memma in Year 5 
Joshua, Theo, Shania and Mason in Year 6 

 
Well Done 

for receiving Certificates in assembly today. 

ATTENDANCE 
WHOLE 
SCHOOL 

THIS WEEK 94.7% 
    BEST CLASS 
ATTENDANCE 

Elm (KS2): 97.7% 
& Willow (KS1): 

97.3% 
Well Done  

WELL DONE  
Who won the 100% raffle ticket? 

This week’s KS2 Assembly, Blake was the 
lucky boy to win the prize, and Dominic in KS1 

was also this week’s lucky winner. 

HOT CHOCOLATE FRIDAY 

Samuel and Lila in Reception, Rudy in Year 1,  Amy in Year 2, 
Demi and Jeffrey in Year 3, Daniel and Britney in Year 5 

Do you have uniform that no longer fits 
your child, then please donate to: 

Rubery Schools Community Swop Shop 

They can also help provide you with 
uniform for your child,  contact: 

ruberyswopshop@outlook.com 

Let us support our local community 

 
BREAKFAST CLUB – 7.35am  

50p PER CHILD, PER DAY 
There are still spaces available in breakfast 
club, please contact the school office if you   

are interested 
 

All dinner money/trip money should be 
coming into school in an envelope 
clearly marked with your child’s name 
and class. 

Don’t Forget Coffee 
morning/afternoon 
on Wednesday 13th 




